
 

 

 

 

TRAFFIC UPATE 

 

IMJIN PARKWAY LANE CLOSURE 

Thursday June 19, 2025 
 

 

To expedite the activation of street lighting along Imjin Parkway, the 
contractor needs to perform work that falls in the active roadway at 
Preston Drive and Marina Heights Drive. 

 

To accomplish this work, the contractor will: 

• Close the westbound (toward Hwy 1) lane of Imjin Parkway 
from Reservation Road to Preston Drive.  Right turns out of 
Preston Drive will still be permitted.   The closure will begin at 
9:00AM and it is anticipated that the work will be completed by 
1:00PM when the lane will be re-opened. 

• Implement a flagging operation at Marina Heights Drive to stop 
traffic for limited periods (up to 5 min. delay).  This will affect 
traffic in both directions of travel.  The work is expected to 
begin at 1:00PM and be complete by 3:00PM. 

Access for first responders will be available at all times. 


